
PALLOTTI  HILL PUBLIC SCHOOL, 
MUKKAM May 15, 2021 

 

 

  

My dear Students of Class 8,  

  Greetings and Love from Pallotti Hill Public School...! Hope you are 

relaxed and rejuvenated after the holidays and are awaiting with enthusiasm for 

the New Academic Year!  

 First of all, let me wish you all a wonderful year ahead with lots of new 

experiences and joyful learning. Let me remind that once again, make your 

learning a joyful learning experience. Find happiness in learning that alone will 

keep you in the right tracks. All the very best...!  

 As informed to you earlier, we are beginning the New Academic Year 

(2021-22) for Class 8 on 17th May, 2021. Prior to the commencing of the Classes, 

we are organizing an Inaugural Address to you on the same day, i.e., 17th May at 

9.00 AM. All of you are expected to join for the Inaugural Address without fail. The 

address will be done via Google Meet. The Meeting Link is shared below.  The 

meeting will highlight the following points: 

 Inaugural Address by Principal 

 Class Time-Table and Timings  

 Online Class Expectations  

 Introducing the Class Teachers and Subject Teachers 

 Attendance and Class Participations, etc.  

 

 

With Best Wishes for Joyful Learning,  

 

Fraternally,  

 

Fr. Byju Antony Puthanpurackal SAC 

Principal  

Pallotti Hill Public School  

NEW ACADEMIC YEAR INAUGURAL ADDRESS 

Meeting ID:  meet.google.com/zsg-dmqz-cqd 

  

https://meet.google.com/zsg-dmqz-cqd?hs=122&authuser=2

